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Comments: As an individual who values our state snd national forests and wild lands, I'm writing in opposition to

the proposed logging project in the Jellico forest. The proposed clear cutting creates far mor risks then benefits.

Erosion, flooding, loss of habitat are just a few. Selective logging this is not. I'm also highly concerned with the

use of herbicides and the effect the drift will have on life unintentionally targeted. 

 

It seems to me that there is a much more balanced way of working with the forest.  Clear cutting is an outdated

method.  Killing a forest to protect it makes no sense. The damage to the environment with this proposal

outweighs the benefits to the forest, the environment, and the life living within and around this land.  

 


